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NOTICE OF INTENT:  
TO CHANGE POLLING PLACE LOCATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the voters of precinct SMYRNA 3B, located at SHILOH 
SEVENTH DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH, that the Cobb Elections Staff recommends the 
polling place location change to CUMBERLAND COMMUNITY CHURCH, 3059 SOUTH 
COBB DR. SE, SMYRNA, GA  30080.  

The Cobb Elections Staff recommends this change because the previous 
location is no longer available due to renovations.  

  
The Board of Elections and Registration will hold a public hearing on February 14, 

2022 at 3:00 pm via WebEx virtual conference call to hear any objections to this change.  
Any objections must be filed in writing before the time of the hearing or presented orally 
during the hearing.  If no objection is made, the Board will consider this change at that time.      

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. Section 21-2-265 (a), this Notice will be published once a week 
for two consecutive weeks in the legal organ prior to being adopted on February 14, 2022.  
Additionally, on the first Election Day following such change, a notice of such change shall 
be posted on the previous polling place and at three other places in the immediate vicinity 
thereof. 

This change will be effective beginning March 1, 2022.  If you have any questions 
concerning this precinct change, please call our office at (770) 528-2581. 

 

This 4th day of February 2022. 

 

_________________________________ 

JANINE EVELER, Director 
Cobb County Board of 
Elections and Registration 

 

 


